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Weekly Calendar 

Thurs
13th 

 

 PBL Rewards Day 

 Crazy hair & PJ Day 

 Year 6 Farewell 

Fri 

14th 

 Pool parties 

 Canteen closed 

Wed 

19th 

Last day of School 

Happy Holidays! 

Wed 
30th 
Jan 

2019 

First day of school for 

students 1-6  

4th  

Feb 

2019 

First day of school for 
Kinder  

O n Monday we held our annual Presentation Day. Thankyou to all our special guests who presented 
awards including Steph Cooke MP. We are very appreciative of all the businesses, community groups 

and families of ex students and teachers  who donate to help make our day so successful. Congratulations 
to all the award winners. 

Our new School Captains for 2019  are Sophie Berry and Riley Bowerman.  

Our Vice Captains are Alexi Hunter and Noah Griffin.  

Congratulations to our new leaders who were elected 
by their peers in our recent election.  

I was very proud of all the students who volunteered 
to deliver Captain’s speeches last week. All of the     
students spoke from the heart and  impressed me with 
their efforts. As I said to them on the day, every        
student can be a leader in 2019, you don’t need to 
wear a badge to make a difference. 
Thank you to everyone who attended the Presentation 
Day and Concert. A huge thankyou to all the staff for 
the creative efforts in putting the concert together and 
to Miss Robinson who lead the  development of the 

theme.  
The students did a great job and were most  entertaining! 
 

This Thursday there will be a PBL rewards day. The children 
will get to wear Pj’s and have crazy hair. Students voted with 
their tokens that they have received for  following our school 
values of being Respectful,  Responsible and Resilient  

Learners. 

Congratulations to Riley Bowerman, the winner of the bike prize.  Thank 
you to the P & C who kindly donated the bike and helmet as a special       
incentive  for students to consistently do the right thing in the classroom. 
 

Congratulations to Hugh Allen who received Dux of our school and      
Annabella Taylor who was awarded Student of the Year. 

School Uniforms– will be available from Louisa’s 
Locker Main Street Grenfell, over the school       
holidays.  The uniforms are the same price as the 
school. 
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These are year 6 students who won candy canes for excellent 

Stage 3 excursion booklets. 

Year 1 loved cooking & eating  

 their Santa pies !  
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Monday - $4.00 – Tuesday –18/12 Wednesday-19/12 Friday– 14/12 Thursday- $5.00-13/12 

Hot dog with sauce        

( tom or BBQ) & a    

packet of chips (JJ’s) 

Normal canteen 

menu 

Normal canteen 

menu 
CANTEEN CLOSED  Ham, cheese,  

tomato toasted roll with 

a flavoured milk. 

Thank you to everyone who donated to the P&C  Christmas raffle 

 
 

 

 

The  raffle winners were:             

1st: Luke Beasley, 2nd:McAway girls, 3rd: Oliver Dun, 4th: Mrs Hunter, 5th: Natalia Amey 

6th: Mitchell Haddin.   

Class with the most contributions to the Christmas raffle was: 1-2 Orange. 

Vera is honest & reliable, has a Working 
with Children's Check & is available to 
mind your children during the school      
holidays, providing art /craft  activities & 
baby sitting. 

Phone: 0450106969 



 

                                                                         

Thank you to 
the students 

who 

 attended 
Carols in the 

Park on  

Sunday 
evening. 


